






NEBRASKA 

CAMPUS VISIT GRANT
Nebraska is committed to increasing the college going rate of students who find college attainment a major obstacle.  Visiting campus is one way to increase a student’s probability of attending college.  To this end, we are proud to offer the College Visit Grant program to financially support families with their visit to the University of Nebraska, Lincoln.

Who Qualifies?
· Nebraska residents who are;
· Seniors in high school and;
· Admitted to the University of Nebraska, Lincoln and;
· Have not visited campus or have not scheduled a campus visit; and
· Reside 90 miles + away from Lincoln 

[bookmark: _GoBack]What does the Grant Cover?
· One free night hotel stay at the Graduate Lincoln

OR

· A $100 stipend

Other Criteria
· Student must visit campus prior to February 1, 2020.
· A campus visit reservation must be booked prior to Wednesday, December 4, 2019.

How to Participate in Visit Grant Program
· Contact Soren at sorenhargrove@experience.unl.edu
· Provide parent/guardian attending the visit with the student (name, address, email, phone and DOB). Parent must attend with the student.
· The Office of Admissions will coordinate hotel reservations for families as there will be no reimbursements.
· If students need help scheduling a campus visit, they can contact the Office of Admissions at 402-472-2023 or admissions@unl.edu.
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